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19th May 2023 
 

Gresham's School STEAM Outreach competition 2023 - Year 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Gresham School, in Holt (NR25 6EA) have invited Year 6 children from local primary schools across North 
Norfolk into their Dyson building to complete STEAM activities on Thursday 25th May 2023, at 1:30pm. 
This outreach project enables a large number of children to work with staff in the Dyson Building, inspiring 
them to consider STEAM subjects as future careers.  
 
It has been a very popular event, with over 550 children from 25 different local schools competing in 
teams to navigate different challenges, where they score on success, teamwork and design. 
 
The children will be picked via a minibus/coach provided by Gresham School at 12:45pm and will have 
lunch at school before they leave. If your child would like to bring a snack with them, please can you 
provide them with one in their bag. Also, can children bring their water bottle with them to the 
competition.  Children will need to come into school in their school uniform and wear comfortable 
footwear. The minibus/coach will leave Gresham School at 4:30pm and we expect to return back at school 
for 5:00pm.  
 
If you would like to collect your children directly from Gresham School on the day, please let me know.  
 
We have already received Parental consent for children to attend via our new Sporting Events & 
Educational Visits Permissions 2022/2023 Form, which has been sent out to all parents previously. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
Headteacher 


